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In regard to my alternative care doctors, 

They deal respectfully and professionally towards me as a doctors. Throughout the 

years, I have grown stronger with them by my side in physical and emotional matters, 

they have been handling my road to healing with care and great intelligence beyond 

expectations from me. They have spoken accurate truth to the knowledge of their 

profession, never losing interest and faith in their patients (believing in them). 

They draw out from inside, the facts of a doctor’s mind, in order that they may help 

me in kindness, and that I may become healthier. From their method of knowledge 

and incredible insight, healing is revealed and answered. Indeed, the passageway of 

restoring my health is among me, known and felt from within. They have helped me 

in so many ways to continue to grow in strength, to feel more balanced in my body 

and to promote good health to my wellbeing.  

They are brilliant doctors with vast wisdom, a spark to heal, and natural physicians to 

help solve difficult problems, they with loosening hands that unbind the knots and 

unites everything to work together. Within the years I have noticed great 

improvements to my health. They have helped me to overcome and thrive in avenues 

that I thought were never possible. They are the only doctors that could help me 

when no one else could. They enrich my life with a sense of safety and treat my 

health needs with confidence and esteem.  

Please consider these words of truth as you ponder and decide. 

 With all due civility, 

 

 Molly Boyle 

 

 

 


